
 

 

 

27-1-2022 (Updated 1-2-2022) 

 

Dear Tournament Teams, 

We look forward to welcoming you to our 2022 Tournament.  Below is some information 

that will assist in ensuring everyone knows what the expectations are during this event. 

- Teams should arrive no more than10 minutes before their scheduled 
start time, enter the stadium approximately 5 minutes before game 

time and be ready to start on time. 

- We ask where possible to consider limiting the number of spectators 

that attend your child’s game – this will help numbers inside the 

stadium 

- Games at both WS&LC and LJS will have staggered start times to assist 

with crowd management and will consist of 20-minute halves, 2 minute 
warm up and 2 minutes half time interval.  The clock will stop in the last 

minute of each half – all whistles 

- All teams will play a minimum 4 games across the weekend 

- Once your game has concluded you will be expected to leave the 

venue.  Venues will operate on the principal of ‘get in, get out’.  

- Please follow directions of volunteers at the venues 

- Face masks are required in venues for all patrons aged 8 years and 
older 

- Players and Coaches should ensure that they are registered via 

PlayHQ. Players not registered will be unable to take the Court.   

- Please ensure that you hand sanitise upon entry and exit.  Hand 

Sanitisers will be readily available at each venue 

- Each team should supply their own warm up balls 

- All attendees should maintain social distancing of 1.5 metres 
- If you are unwell, please do not come to our tournament 

- There will be limited refreshments at each venue 

 

Venue Vaccination and QR Check in Requirements 

 

Wodonga Middle Years Campus (Huon) 

Persons 18 years and under are not required to show proof of 

vaccination to organisers when participating in community sport on 

school premises.  Please ensure that you check in using the venue QR 

Code. 

 

Wodonga Sports & Leisure Centre 

It is a condition of entry to the Wodonga Sport and Leisure Centre that 

persons aged 18 years and older show proof of vaccination to 

organisers.  Please ensure that you check in using the venue QR Code. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lauren Jackson Stadium 

There is no requirement to show proof of vaccination status to 

organisers.  It is recommended that you check in using the venue QR 

Code. 

 

Scots College – Updated 1-2-2022 

It is a condition of entry to the Scots College that persons aged 16 

years and older show proof of vaccination to organisers.  Please ensure 

that you check in using the venue QR Code. 

Given that Covid-19 Restrictions are dynamic, Wodonga Basketball continues 

to monitor restrictions as imposed by the Victorian and NSW Governments 

and these will be communicated via our Facebook and Tournament Pages. 

Covid-19 Case during the tournament, what is the process? 

(Basketball Victoria recommended process) 

• The individual notifies the association.  

• The association notifies the team / club involved about the positive 

result – recommends they get tested.  

• The association (or club if applicable) should notify the opposition 

team and referees. This group are known as ‘social’ contacts.  

• Any social contact experiencing symptoms should use a Rapid Antigen 

Test. Understandably these are difficult to obtain at the moment. 

• If the test is negative, there is no need to isolate, but they should 

monitor for symptoms and use a Rapid Antigen Test daily for 5 days.  

• If someone tests positive on a Rapid Antigen Test, they must report the 

result at coronavirus.vic.gov.au/report  

Safe travels and Good Luck to all teams participating in 2022! 

Kind regards 

 

https://basketballvictoria.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=75d3b8f467b1444edfe017402&id=5bf46bc1e4&e=0b66aa64f2


 

 

Pat Salinger 

President – Wodonga Basketball Association 


